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About us

Workshop Dates:

From

24th April, 2019 to

2ndMay, 2019

About the Workshop:

Founded on the 14th of August 1956 as a 

college dedicated to the rehabilitation of 

refugees, Sarojini Naidu College for 

Women is one of the premier 

institutions for women’s education in 

the northern suburbs of Calcutta. 

Initially affiliated to Calcutta University, 

it now enjoys affiliation under the West 

Bengal State University and offers 

quality education in Arts, Commerce, 

Science and Management streams.

SNCW is dedicated to the advancement 

of knowledge, learning and 

understanding in the service of society. 

The college has a dedicated and sincere 

faculty for whom the general well-being 

of the students is of utmost importance.

This employability workshop is to 
help students at the UG and PG 
level improve their job search and 
job market readiness skills. 

The workshop covers various 
topics, including resume writing, 
interview techniques, networking 
strategies, and job search best 
practices. These areas are critical 
for individuals to master in order 
to be competitive in the job 
market. 

The purpose of this employability 
workshop is to provide individuals 
with the skills and knowledge 
needed to be successful in their 
job search and increase their 
chances of finding and securing 
employment. By participating in 
such a workshop, individuals can 
improve their chances of finding a 
job that aligns with their career 
goals and aspirations.
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